
Professional Women in Building : PWB NEWS 

Join us  

Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 6pm 

Summer Virtual Networking  
with  

 

 

 

We are excited to kick off Summer with a fun and interactive  
networking platform. Come experience something new and 
learn more about the products and services offered by your 

fellow PWB members. ALL ARE WELCOME!! 

Please RSVP by June 12th, to linda@homehealthsmith.com 
A meeting link will be provided. 

 

  PWB Officers  
Linda Bohmbach - President  
Jacqueline Pagel - Vice President 
Sophia Karvunis -Treasurer/Secretary 

Want to learn more about the PWB? 

Please visit our site for contact info, up-coming events 

and news at  http://ribuilders.org/professional-women-

in-building 
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